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Lesson 97 
Subtraction Review 
• Number 1: Borrow from 

the whole number when 
needed, if not make the 
whole number into a 
fraction. 

• Number 2: Divide  
• Number 3: Carefully 

read questions making 
sure what they are 
asking for. Clue words: 
how many, how many 
more. 
 

• WATCH Video on Abeka 
website by clicking the 
Lesson 

 
*Remember to check the 
denominator in the fractions 

Lesson 98 
Borrowing with Uncommon 
Denominators 
• Number 1: Borrow from 

the whole number then 
look for LCD. 

• Number 2: Division  
• Number 3: Carefully 

multiply. 
• Number 7: To find the 

average add all numbers 
and divide by how many 
numbers there are. 
 

• WATCH Video on Abeka 
website by clicking the 
Lesson 

 
*Remember to check the 
denominator in the fractions 

Lesson 99 
General Review 
• Number 1: Subtract 

borrow when needed and 
look for LCD if needed 

• Number 2: Read the story 
problems carefully. Look 
for clue words: how many, 
how much. 

• Number 3: Carefully 
subtract and borrow 
carefully. 

 
• WATCH Video on Abeka 

website by clicking the 
Lesson 

 
 
*Remember to check the 
denominator in the fractions 

Lesson 100 
Changing Mixed Numbers to 
Improper fractions 
• Number 1: First you will 

multiply denominator 
times whole number and 
then add the numerator. 

• Number 2: Borrow from 
whole number and find 
LCD. 

• Number 3:Find LCD 
before adding or 
subtracting, borrow if 
needed. 

• WATCH Video on Abeka 
website by clicking the 
Lesson 
 

*Remember to check the 
denominator in the fractions 

Lesson 101 
General Review 
• Number 1: Multiply 

denominator times 
whole number and then 
add numerator  

• Number 2: Borrow from 
whole number when 
needed and LCD when 
needed. 

• Number 3: Divide 
• Number 4: Use notes 
• Number 6: How do we 

go from the denominator 
given to the other? 

• WATCH Video on Abeka 
website by clicking the 
Lesson 

*Remember to check the 
denominator in the fractions 
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 1. Workbook pg. 175-176 

 
2. Review Times Tables 0-

12 

1. Workbook pg. 177-178 
 

2. Review Times Tables 0-
12 

1. Workbook pg. 179-180 
 

2. Review Times tables 0-
12 

1. Workbook pg.181-182 
 

2. Review Times Tables 0-
12 

1. Workbook pg. 183-184 
 

2. Review Times Tables 
0-12 

PLEASE SHOW WORK ON A SPEARATE SHEET OF PAPER WITH NUMBER OF PROBLEM!!! 

 


